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Dear Mr. Hardgrove:

The Museo Tecnologico of the Federal Electricity Commission
thanks and appreciates your positive interest to our petition channeled
by the Aeropuerto Rotary Club, dated on August 1st, 1986; in order to
comply with the necessary requirements of the U.S. National Air and Space
Administration - NASA - to be eligible to receive didactic material from
the Space Programs, as well as original equipment employed in them.

The exhibition of this material will undoubtedly continue
to motivate and increase interest among the Mexican youth in Science and
Technology, specially in the Space Programs.

The valuable humanistic work done by the Rotary Clubs
for Society as well as endorsing science and technology diffusion programs
is worth of praise.

The upcoming visit to this museum by the Space Center
Rotary Club and Aeropuerto Rotary Club members facilitates the opportunity
to express our deep gratitude personally.

c.c.p. Sr. Jesus de la Vega.- Presidente Club Rotario Aeropuerto.-Presente.


